

المحرسة الهندية النموذجية الجديدة



14/03/2023

CIRCULAR

Dear most valued parents, Greetings from New Indian Model School, Dubai.

We always value your cooperation and understanding which are desired for the smooth functioning of the school. As the current academic year draws to a close, the school is preparing to offer all pupils a top-notch education.

The option of re-registering your ward for the academic year ahead by paying AED 500/- will be available only up to 23rd of March, 2023. After the open house, the promotion of your ward will be based on the first installment fees for the next academic year. So kindly re-register your ward by paying AED 500/- to guarantee the seat and pay the first installment fees for the academic year ahead.

Your prompt attention in this matter will be highly appreciated. Thank you. Stay safe and stay blessed.

Warm Regards,

Principal



